
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Monday March 1, 2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:45PM 

In Attendance Mike Curtin , Mike Moran, Tom Kane and Al Jones 

 

Absent: Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Minutes approved with changes made to the February 16, 2010 Minutes 

 

 

The Board has asked that the next meeting Field Study meeting with Waterfield Design 

also to include our Greg Morse and our Liaison of the Finance Committee and the Board 

of Selectman 

 

The Board has approved the following requests: 

National MS Society / Town Common 9-26-10/ 9-1 PM 

Wedding / Town Common/7-17-10 / 1-0:30-11:30 AM 

Maple Madness/ Town Common/ 3-13-10 / 7-4 PM 

The Chairman Al Jones Called Patty Affenito to discuss the approval for the Maple 

Madness Event per the committee’s conditions: Parking, repair of the common if needed 

by a professional landscaper. The event was cancelled on Thursday 3/11/10 

 

The board disapproved the request to place additional fencing at Turners Field 

 

The board has requested that we hold off till the April 5
th

 meeting to see if Soccer 

submits their Team Funding Request (Due Jan 1
st
) 

 

The Summer Recreation employees for 2010 have been approved the board has approved 

the following new employees Laura Montross /Tennis and Patrick Marinelli/Lifeguard. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:20pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 


